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DeniedCity Council9/21/2016 1 Pass

Public hearing to consider the appeal of the Summit Hill Association of a decision by the Board of Zoning
Appeals (BZA) approving variances of the front setback requirement and of the requirement that a garage
cannot be in front of a house, in order construct a new, two-car detached garage in the front yard of 201
Victoria Street South.

See attached resolutions.

On August 1, the Board of Zoning Appeals (BZA) duly conducted a public hearing where all persons interested
were afforded an opportunity to be heard.  However, due to the lack of the 4 votes required to make a
decision, the case was laid over until the following BZA meeting on August 15, on which the Board voted to
grant the requested variances. Summit Hill Association is appealing the the Board’s decision.

Does this issue fall within the 60 day rule?  Yes.

If yes, when does the 60 days expire? September 9, 2016.

Has an extension been granted?  Yes.

If so, to what date? November 8, 2016.

Yaya Diatta

City of Saint Paul Printed on 5/4/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

